







May 14, 2019
Arden Young
382 Bevier Street
Binghamton, NY 13904

Dear Arden,

[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your $500.00 donation to the Institute for Justice & Democracy in Haiti (IJDH) received on May 9, 2019. We would like to thank you for your continued support of IJDH and our partners at the Bureau des Avocats Internationaux (BAI) as we collaborate with other grassroots organizations to support the Haitian people in their struggle for a just and democratic society.

As an ally, supporter and friend, you both have become valued members of the IJDH team. With you alongside us, we have continued to:

· Fight to protect the rights of protesters in Haiti, including victims of the La Saline attacks in November 2018 and April 2019; and
· Work with other Haitian grassroots organizations to support the growing #PetroCaribe movement that against corruption and impunity-- through interviews, trainings, protests and press releases.  

IJDH and the BAI continue to advocate for women’s rights and mobilize for accountability on the part of the Haitian government and the United Nations. We are grateful for your generosity, your trust, and your commitment, which enable us to do this work. 

On behalf of all of us at IJDH, thank you for your generous support.

Sincerely,


Brian Concannon
IJDH Executive Director
